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Attention: AFR Lending Partners 

Topics in this edition of The AFR 411 include:  

o FHA Annual MIP Reduction  
  

On January 9th, 2017, HUD issued Mortgagee Letter 2017-01 communicating revised annual MIP 
rates for certain FHA Title II forward mortgages.  

Effective immediately, AFR will begin accepting originations (Retail) / submissions (Wholesale) 
with the reduced annual MIP rates reflected in the tables outlined in ML 2017-01 disclosed on 
the initial Loan Estimate. AFR will not purchase any Correspondent loans that have funded prior 
to January 27, 2017 with the reduced annual MIP.  

Note: Loans may be disclosed/redisclosed at the lower MIP rate if the loan is expected to fund 
after January 27, 2017.  

Revised annual MIP Rates  

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=17-01ml.pdf

